COPY,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3,

RPH 8th July, 1925,

Dear Sir,

With referasnce to Philadelphis reports Nos. 4920 and

o

4981, of part classification survey held on the Steamer

"BETTERTON", it is observed from the Shipping Pspers that

this vessel arrived at Astoria on the 8th ultimo, and I

shall be glad if you will be good enough to let me know

¢ whether the survey was completed in the San Francisco
district before she proceeded north,

W I am, Dear 8ir,

’ b Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

James French, Esq.,

NEW YORK.
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